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Upcoming Events

Feb. 14 - Ash Wednesday Service - 2:00 pm

Feb. 15 - 18 - Lutheran Pioneers’ Winter Campout at
Camp Croix

Feb. 17 - Basketball vs. St. Paul, Algoma at St. Mark’s
- Green Bay - 9:30 am

Feb. 26 - Basketball vs. Twin City at Trinity, Marinette -
5:30 pm

Feb. 29 - Preschool/Kindergarten Round Up - 5:30 -
7:00 pm

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be
lasagna, lettuce salad, a
veggie and sliced fruit
provided by the Seewald
family.

Mission Offering
Progress:

Our Friday chapel
offering collected for
God’s Kingdom so far is
$272.88.

AshWednesday
Today is Ash Wednesday, the beginning of the Lenten season, a time where we reflect
on Jesus’ suffering and death. St. John Lutheran Church will be holding Wednesday
afternoon services during Lent at 2:00 pm. For those who prefer an evening service,
Zion Lutheran in Peshtigo will have services at 6:30 pm. Please take this opportunity to
worship with us, either at St. John or Zion, during the six weeks of Lent.

Seroogy Candy Bars
A huge thank you to everyone who ordered Seroogy candy bars for the CEA fundraiser.
We should have the candy bars ready to go home by either next Thursday, February 22
or Friday, February 23. Look for an exact date in next week’s newsletter.



HELP NEEDED - Hot Lunch Dates Still Available
We still have three dates open for hot lunch volunteers this semester: March 1, April 5
and May 10. The March 1 date was switched with the March 8 date. If you have any
questions or concerns about serving hot lunch for the first time or are unsure of
quantities, please contact Mrs. Sargent either in person, by email at
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone at 920-228-1563. If we are unable to fill those
dates with volunteers, it will be noted in the Wednesday school newsletter that there will
not be hot lunch on that Friday. Please make sure to then send a packed lunch with your
child(ren) that Friday.

Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up
Our annual Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up is just
around the corner. It will be on Thursday, February 29
from 5:30 - 7:00 pm for children that will be 3 years old by
September 1, 2024 through those that will be entering
Kindergarten next school year. First priority is given to our
St. John church and school families when it comes to
enrolling children in 3K, 4K and Kindergarten. If you are
interested in having your child in our preschool or

kindergarten, please contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office or by emailing
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org to save a spot for your child as soon as possible and
before Round-up on February 29 when we will open up the enrollment to the public.

LPS Basketball Tournament
Some of our students will be participating in a basketball tournament at Luther Prep
School in Watertown on March 8 - 9. There will, however, be school for the rest of our
student body on March 8. We will also have special dress up days for Spirit Week the
days before the tournament, so check out next week’s newsletter for more information
on how to show your school spirit!! Go, Cardinals!!

School Choice Open Enrollment
Just a reminder that the open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental
Choice Program has begun and goes until April 18. You can address any questions you
may have about the program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice Administrator,
at choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607. Just a reminder that
those families who are in Choice this year, must still reapply each year.
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